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nWe are still working through the guidance and recommendations for the wider reopening of school for
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all children in September. It is hoped that we will have an initial overview to share with you by the end
nof term next week. It is possible that the guidance we have received may be changed or updated over

the 6 weeks between the end of term and the beginning of the new term in September. However, we
nwill endeavour to keep you updated as required.
n Our initial thoughts are:
n ° we expect all children to be able to return to school in September

° we are not proposing that we will need staggered start times and finish times. However,
n entry and exits points may be different
n ° we will be creating ‘bubbles’ within school but these will not be solely one class bubbles
n ° whilst we will be aiming to restrict the number of adults working with different classes,
n some adults in school will be working with more than one class as the guidance says can
happen

ﬁ ° break time and lunchtime will be staggered allowing fewer children on the yards and in
n the hall at any one time
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° pencil cases and stationery have already been purchased by school and so your child does

not need to bring in these items
° breakfast club is likely to be offered but after school club will not be operating initially
° there will be no extra-curricular clubs in the first term at least

Year 6 locker keys

If you have not returned your locker key, please do so by handing it into the office between 8.30am —

11.00am over the next week. If you have something to collect from your locker, please contact school
nand we can have the items waiting for you when you hand the key in. You will not be allowed to enter
u school to empty the lockers yourself.

uRegorts
School reports will be emailed to you during the coming week. If you are unable to print these off,

u please contact us in September when we can issue you with a paper copy alongside your emailed

nversion.

Transition
As mentioned in a previous newsletter, teachers have been busy making their short transition videos.
We are just about at the position to send you the video to share with the children of their next teacher

nand classroom. These will be shared via Class Dojo and will be sent early next week.
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{:x Year 6

Thank you for responding if your child is in Year 6 about attending the event we have planned for them.
nWe will be working through those responses and will send you your allocated times to attend school.
{:xAs we reach the final week of the strangest school year ever, can we once again thank you for your

nsupport throughout the last four months. Our school office remains open each day between the hours
of 8.30am-11.00am if you need to get in touch with school.
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